
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 4.3.22 

                                                  

Dear Families, 

We have had a wonderful week celebrating authors, 

books and all things reading related! We had a visit from 

the author ER Reilly, whose books captured the 

imagination of many of the children. He has very kindly 

donated copies of his books to our new library.  

It is an unsettling time for us all at the moment with the 

current news of the war taking pace in Ukraine. If your 

child is concerned or would like to know more about the 

situation, BBC Newsround has produced a really good 

video, providing  information and tips for children and 

young people: 

Advice if you're upset by the news - CBBC Newsround 
 

World Book Day Fun 

Our Year 3 team have enjoyed sharing the 

story of ‘The Tiger Who Went to Tea’ with 

their classes. The children loved receiving 

their signed books from ER. Reilly. Today’s 

book swap has been a huge success and an 

absolute delight to see the children enjoying 

choosing a good book! Thank you so much 

to everyone 

who has 

donated books 

this week. It is our enterprise day next Friday, 

where we will be selling products made by the 

children to raise money for our new library. More 

information to follow. 

I hope you have a relaxing and enjoyable weekend, perhaps reading a book or 

two!  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/13865002?fbclid=IwAR0dpH7YDwUIJ_EaPe9HXXD_1UfWZtGK1ibHNfLY4x9ISBmvnCWDGBlYHYw


Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 

 

 

 

 

 

 Diary Dates 

     Thursday, 10th March – E-safety awareness for parents – 2pm (see below) 

Friday 11th March – Enterprise Day 

Monday 14th March – Y3 Animal workshop 

Friday 18th March – Red Nose Day (wear red / non uniform) 

Monday 28th / Tuesday 29th March – Y2 Parent Open Mornings 

Tuesday 29th March / Wednesday 30th – Y6 Air raid Shelter visit 

Monday 28th March – Y3–5 Parent meetings 4pm – 6pm (phone call) 

Wednesday 30th March – Y3-5 Parent meetings 4pm – 7pm (phone call) 

Thursday 31st March – Author Visit and Opening of New Library 

                                          Y3 visit to St Michael’s Parish Church  

Friday 1st April – RE ASPIRE Day – Last Day of Term (Easter Break) 

 

 

WB 

 

 

COVID UPDATE 

From Monday 21st February, the Government removed the guidance for staff and 

students in most education and childcare settings to undertake twice-weekly 

asymptomatic testing. 

From Thursday 24th February, the Government removed the legal requirement to self-

isolate following a positive test. 

However, adults and children who test positive will continue to be advised to stay at 

home and avoid contact with other people for at least 5 full days, and then continue to 

follow the guidance until they have received 2 negative test results on consecutive days. 

 



 

 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 


